BERKOD ILAC

Denr UNGC OFFICE, Istanbul, 24 May, 2011

We recognize that a key requirement of Berko’s commitment to the UN Global
Comipact is our annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP). We
understand that a good COP should meet several requirements. In line with
Berko's corporate mission and values, we aim to create a stand-alone COP that
will excel among its peers.

Based on our plan, we are going to publish our COP by mid-July, which misses
our current May 24" deadline.

Therefore we hereby ask for a 90-day extension period.,

Please accept our sincere apologies for requesting an extension.

Sincerely Yours,

Kemal YILDIZ
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